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Dear Nancy 

 

I am glad to note that the PAD has been submitted and look forward to its consideration 

and eventual approval by the PPCR Sub-Committee. My team at the Secretariat has 

worked with the Bank team on the PAD and I fully agree and support the contents 

therein. We specially applaud the excellent work by the World Bank team led by Sofia 

and the support provided by Iretomiwa and Habiba.  As a team, we have steadily 

matured over time through Phase I activities and now into investments. I must say that 

our capacities, myself particularly, have been built through their guidance and 

mentorship.  

 

I look forward to receiving feedback from the PPCR sub-committee on the content of the 

PAD and the request for the additional US$3million 

 

David 


